[image: image1.wmf]





�





Charlie Crist


GOVERNOR












































4040 ESPLANADE WAY


TALLAHASSEE


FLORIDA,  32399-7000





phone  850.414.2000


fax   850.414.2004


TDD   850.414.2001





E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


SECRETARY








http://elderaffairs.state.fl.us




















DATE








First Name Last Name


Address


City, ST Zip











Dear Name:





The Florida Department of Elder Affairs is writing to ask for your help.  As you know, the Department sponsors the SHINE (Serving the Health Insurance Needs of Elders) program.  As part of an evaluation for the SHINE program, we are contacting SHINE Volunteer Counselors who have resigned.





Our records indicate that you were a SHINE Volunteer Counselor and recently resigned.  We are writing to ask for your participation by completing the enclosed survey.  Your survey responses will enable us to better understand the SHINE volunteer counselor experience.  That information will help us to know of program strengths and any areas needing improvement.  It will take approximately 15 minutes to complete.





The survey is confidential; your name will not be associated with your responses.  Participation is not required, but is greatly appreciated. We ask that you return the completed survey in the enclosed envelope no later than April 30, 2010





Should you have questions about this survey, please call Mr. Brandon Cunningham (850-414-2128) or Dr. Darlene Heinrich (850-414-2111) at the Department of Elder Affairs.  If they are unavailable, you may leave a message and someone will return your call. Thank you in advance for your participation.





Sincerely,











E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


Secretary 








